From:

Sent: jeudi 12 novembre 2020 11:16

To: CAB VON DER LEYEN ARCHIVES

Subject: FW: Global Citizen Prize: World Leader of the Year Award Attachments: President von der Leyen 2020 World Leader of the Year

Award.pdf

Importance: High

**Categories:** 

From:

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 9:59 PM
To: VON DER LEYEN Ursula (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

Cc: HAUGAARD Per (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

Subject: Global Citizen Prize: World Leader of the Year Award

Importance: High

Dear President von der Leyen,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have been selected by our independent process for the 2020 Global Citizen World Leader of the Year award.

For further context, Global Citizen is hosting the second-annual *Global Citizen Prize* ceremony in December 2020, a prestigious award show recognising recipients who are making extraordinary efforts for the world's most vulnerable people.

The Global Citizen World Leader Award was first awarded in 2018 from the stage of the Mandela 100 Festival in Johannesburg. Norwegian Prime Minister was presented with the award by Elders co-founder and SDG advocate,

Last year, Her Excellency

Deputy Secretary General of the United Nations was awarded the Prize at our award ceremony at London's Royal Albert Hall.

The Global Citizen Prize 2020 will be awarded in the categories of World Leader, Artist, Business Leader, Youth Leadership, and Global Citizen of the Year. This year, we are also hosting a number of localised awards to recognise regional leadership for the Global Goals.

Attached you will find a formal letter with further details. Are you available for a call over the coming week to discuss the Award further?

